
Appendix 3 

Update from TBT. 

 
Tithe Barn @ Landbeach – Working Group 
Interim Report 2 March 2016 
 

CIO application  
Submitted 26/01/16. 
 

Cambs Fire & Rescue  
Site visit on 28/01/16 & report.  
 

Tithe Barn Christmas card  
Produced for sale and sent to supporters Dec 15. 
 

Need for additional trustees 
Press release to RIBA, IHBC, RICS & Spab. Also sent to Cambridge News, Look East, Fen 
Edge News, Landbeach What’s on & Beach News. The Institute of Historic Building 
Conservation promoted our press release on their awards page & tweeted to their 5,600 
followers. Also promoted with the Cambridge Volunteer Centre & Do-it.org. 
 

2 new potential trustees invited to March TBT meeting.  
 

Recruit Pro bono Project Manager/Architect  
ProHelp contacted & application form submitted 24/02/16.  
 

Barn Open Days 
13th Feb Open Day.  
Next Barn open day 9th April.  
 

April open day widely publicised (Poster sent to Cambridge news, Cambridge 105 radio, 
star radio, heart 103, look east, visit Cambridge, communications dept of Cambridge uni, 
Landbeach what's on, beach news, Feb edge news although missed deadline, Fen edge 
archaeology group, Landbeach village hall committee, the WAY, SCDC, Milton primary 
school, cottenham primary school, waterbeach primary school, Emmaus and posted on 
Busytots FB page) 
 

PR & Marketing 
Tithe Barn trust E News, Facebook and Twitter continues. 
Cambridge News articles on 11/01/16 & 22/02/16. 
Cambridge 105 FM Radio on 6/03/16. 
The Institute of Historic Building Conservation Jan 16. 
March ‘Beach News’ & March Landbeach ‘What’s on’. 
 
 
 


